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May 18th, 2016 
 
Letter Of Recommendation 
 
RE: Pauly Jail – Allegan County Sheriff’s Office & Corrections Center 
 
To Whomsoever It May Concern: 
 

It has been my distinct privilege to work with Pauly Jail Building Company on multiple 
corrections projects over the past two decades. The Allegan County Sheriff’s Office & Corrections Center 
is the latest example of their stellar work. While the design team did face their share of challenges in 
incorporating over 130,000 sf of detention space in an existing vacant manufacturing facility, it took the 
leadership, attention to detail and singular focus of Mr. Joe Pohrer, Mr. Jared Bailey and the rest of the 
competent crew from Pauly Jail to turn those design ideas into a reality. This signature project will stand 
as a shining example of what can be achieved by having Pauly Jail involved on a project. 

 
                Pauly Jail has always shown their willingness to do whatever it takes to deliver quality projects 
on time and within budget. Exercising an extraordinary amount of pre-planning and coordination, their 
ability to foresee problems and provide timely cost effective solutions has been a refreshing deviation 
from the norm. On every venture with Pauly Jail, a repeat performance of the previous project would 
have sufficed to satisfy the most demanding Owners, Design team, Construction Managers/ Contractors 
- and yet they have never failed to surprise us as they find new ways to elevate their level of service and 
performance.  
 
                It is with highest regards that I would recommend Pauly Jail to anyone for their future 
endeavors. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Sanjay N. Patel, AAIA, LEED AP, CPTED 
Project Manager 
RQAW Corporation 
10401 North Meridian Street, Suite 401 
Indianapolis, IN  46290-1158 
 


